
From: neangsom@gmail.com
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A
Date: Thursday, May 04, 2017 8:14:09 PM

To whom who may concern,

I have a rental property in Portland, OR.
I believe the Housebill 2004-A is unfair for Landlords.This rent control is not good for our economy. It will
discourage people from investing in Realestate in State of Oregon.
 I choose to oppose the Housebill 2004-A.

Best Regard,
Neang Som

mailto:SHS.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
http://landlords.th/

